
 
 
 

GOFFSTOWN SCHOOL DISTRICT 
2023-2024 Media Release  

 
Video/Audio/Photography/Display  
and Use of Student Work Release 

 
During the 2023-2024 school year video/audio recordings and/or photographs are made of various 
school activities and classes using district owned and/or district approved equipment. Individual 
students or small groups of students may be featured in interviews, on-camera discussions, 
performances, presentations, etc. Recordings and/or photographs may be posted to District Social 
Media, cablecast over GTV, YouTube, and other cable or broadcast channels. Recordings and 
photographs may also be displayed and/or streamed on District and/or school websites, and in 
District/school print or electronic publications.  
 
Student produced work (print and/or recordings) may be used by the District in the course of 
instruction, accreditation, presentation, and action research. Additionally, photographs, student 
artwork, projects or performances may be displayed or shared. The Goffstown School District may 
reproduce, revise, edit and copyright the material in whole or in part.  The District will notify 
parents/guardians in those instances when special education programs are involved. 
 
All use of Social Media will conform with Goffstown School District’s Terms of Use for Social 
Media. The Goffstown School District’s Terms of Use for Social Media can be found at: 
http://www.goffstown.k12.nh.us/index.php/policies. The Goffstown School District has no control 
over non-district media sources and their use of print and/or recordings. 
 
 
 
 
Student’s Name: ___________________________________________ 
 
___________I authorize the use of my child’s video/audio/photo and student work to be published 
per the above. 
 
 
___________I do not authorize the use of my child’s video/audio/photo and student work to be 
published per the above. 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature: _______________________________ Date: _____________ 
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